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I have made several submissions on SPR’s proposed plans for siting substations at Friston and do not want to
repeat myself ad nauseam but having watched the open hearings online my objections remain as strong as ever.
To use agricultural land right next to a village as the place for the substations is as outrageous as it is
unnecessary. Add to that the unsuitability of the fragile cliffs at Thorpeness for the landing site and the
destructive effects of the cable route through an AONB and I can’t understand how this can be considered a
green project. SPR have not come up with convincing reasons why a brownfield or part-industrialised site, as
has been suggested, cannot be used instead. But there are so many questions left unanswered or answered
unsatisfactorily by SPR, ie flooding, noise, cost to tourism, wildlife and the environment, as well as the mental
health of residents, that I must request again that consent concerning the landfall and substation sites should be

withheld.
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